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Thursday 21st March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a parent's information event about our planned Year 6 "Wild 
Tribe" camping trip in September 2024.   
 
The meeting has been organised for 5:30pm on Wednesday 1st May, to allow working parents 
to attend.   The information meeting will be delivered by staff from the centre so they will be 
able to provide all the information you might need, as well as answer any questions or allay 
any concerns.  
 
Please arrive at the school reception promptly so we can escort you en masse to the hall, as 
the office will not be manned at that time. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all, 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Wyatt-Hughes 
Deputy Headteacher  


